
Request/Question Response or Follow Up/Next Steps

Various questions were asked about Measure A 
infrastructure projects, including questions regarding 
funding for curbs and sidewalks, total funding for 
projects outside of Measure A, funding for alleys, and 
traffic needs, etc. 

Questions will be addressed in the Capital Improvements 
Program presentation by the Public Works Department on 
8/20/19.

The City is hiring an outside consultant to conduct 
citywide user fee and cost recovery studies.  How 
many fees does the consultant anticipate reviewing in 
a quarter?  

Upon City Council approval of the contract on 8/20/19, 
meetings will be scheduled between the consultant and the 
departments to discuss scope of work, work plan, and timeline. 
A status update on the projected timeline and the estimated 
number of fees reviewed in a quarter will be provided at future 
BOC meeting or through a separate memo.  This update is 
anticipated to be available during Fall 2019.   

Various questions were asked about City 
Commissions and their pay, including other benefits or 
reimbursements received by Commissioners, whether 
stipends are established through the charter or other 
mechanisms, and other agencies comparisons. 

Staff will provide a report with this information in a follow up 
presentation to the BOC on 9/3/19. 
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